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Ridgway breaks ground on new parking lot at Athletic Park 
 
Ridgway, CO – Ridgway Valley Enterprises, Inc., on 
behalf of the Town of Ridgway, has begun 
construction of the new parking lot at the Ridgway 
Athletic Park.  
 
Construction of the new parking lot is Phase 1 of the 
recently finalized Ridgway Athletic Park Master Plan. 
The new, relocated parking lot, which will remain as 
gravel and feature over 100 parking spaces, is 
intended to accommodate the new improvements 
slated for future phases.  
 
Work will be performed Monday through Friday 
between the hours of 7:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m. The 
anticipated completion date for the project is August 
8, 2024.  
 
Please contact Preston Neill, Town Manager, at pneill@town.ridgway.co.us or 970-626-5308 ext. 212 with 
questions regarding this work. 
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